9 COMMUNITIES DEPARTMENT - COMMUNITY SAFETY WARDEN INITIATIVE -
ESTABLISHMENT OF FIXED TERM POSTS (AN293-2004)

The Personnel Committee, at its meeting of 12th January 2004, approved the establishment of 25
Community Safety Warden posts and five Senior Warden posts funded by the Scottish Executive.

To combat anti-social behaviour in Dundee, a further bid has been made for additional resources to
cover other areas of the City.

It has been confirmed that the Scottish Executive has authorised funding for two additional Community
Safety Warden teams.

The Committee is, therefore, requested to approve the establishment of eight Temporary Community
Safety Wardens, graded GS2, £12,789 - £13,416, and two Temporary Senior Community Safety
Wardens, graded AP2, £15,582 - £16,866, for a fixed period of two years.

The total cost will be met through funding from the Scottish Executive.
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